CPC2019-0317
Attachment 6

Saddle Ridge Community Association’s Letter

27,7355 Falconridge Blvd. NLE.,
Calgary, Ab.,

T3J 0C9

Jan.17, 2019

Re: LOC2018-0170

The Saddle Ridge Community Association is in favour of the changes
proposed in LOC2018-0170. Larger homes with more parking would
suit the needs of the multigenerational families who choose to live in
Saddle Ridge.This would lead to the area being built out sooner, and
would be good for the retail and service providers in the
neighbourhood.

We also are pleased to see the emphasis on transit oriented
development around the future LRT station, and would hope for the
extension of LRT service to this area in the not too distant future.

Respectfully submitted

Judy Brown

Land Use Committes

Saddle Ridge Community Association
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